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Foundation Stage 2 (Reception) Playground 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Monday 14th February significant building work will begin on the Foundation Stage 2 playground. This is a 
very exciting time as the building work will transform the opportunities your child has to learn and play, during 
their school day. Over approximately 5 weeks, every part of the playground your child currently accesses is 
going to be enhanced. Although we are confident the outcome will be incredible, there will be some changes to 
your child’s routine during this time. Please see below details of where your child should be dropped off for 
school in the morning and collected at the end of the day.  
 
Nursery: 
There are no changes and you will continue to use the Nursery doors. However, the area around Nursery will be 
busier so please be aware of this.  
 
FSSS: 
Your child will come into school using their normal door and can arrive between 8.45-9.00.  
At home time, we ask that you collect your child from their normal classroom door at 2.55, as the door will be 
open earlier than normal.  
 
FSLH: 
Your child will need to come into school using FSSS’ classroom door, which is on the right before you enter the 
Nursery playground, they can arrive between 8.45-9.00. Miss Hutchinson will be there to greet your child. 
At home time, we ask that you collect your child from 3.05, from FSSS’s classroom door. Mrs Sleet will let her 
children out first and then Miss Hutchinson will let her class out.  
 
FSCC:  
Your child will need to come into school using FSSS’ classroom door, which is on the right before you enter the 
Nursery playground, they can arrive between 8.45-9.00. Miss Campbell will be there to greet your child.  
At home time your child will leave by Nursery’s cloakroom door. The first door on your right, as you walk 
through the gate into the Nursery playground. The door will open at the normal time of 3.00pm. 
 
We have staggered finishing times at the end of the day to try and keep the amount of parents waiting to a 
minimum. We expect this will be a busy area to wait so ask that you do so patiently and arrive no earlier than 
the times asked of you.  
 
During the school day your child will have access to outdoor space, using one of the Key Stage 2 playgrounds. 
Whilst we apologise for any short term disruption this may cause we feel the benefits the children will receive 
from the new playground will be well worth it.  
 
Please see overleaf for the end goal! 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Hutchinson 
Department 1 Leader. 
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